EARTHWOOD BUILDING SCHOOL’S

PRINCE GEORGE, BRITISH COLUMBIA

Three-day Cordwood Masonry Workshop

June 11, 12 and 13, 1999

WHO:

Community Gardens Prince George Society, is hosting Rob and Jaki Roy of the Earthwood Building School in West Chazy, New York.  

WHERE:

The workshop will be held at the community garden and the local neighbourhood centre in Prince George.  The site is located just south of the east-west route of Highway 16, close to the downtown core.  Prince George is located in the central part of British Columbia and is the province’s northern capital.  It is approximately eight hours north of Vancouver, B.C. and eight hours west of Edmonton, Alberta.  

WHEN:

The workshop begins on Friday, June 11 and continues through until Sunday afternoon, June 13.  Registration begins at 8:30 am on Friday at the Carney Hill Neighbourhood Centre located at Defienbaker Street (in Carney Hill Elementary School).

Workshops begin each day at 9:00 a.m. and continue until 5:00 p.m.  

WHAT:

The workshop will include daily classroom and hands-on work.  Classroom sessions include cordwood theory, slideshows, and discussions of the various types of cordwood houses.  Hands-on sessions will include demonstrations by Rob Roy and supervised practice by the participants.  The structure being built in this session is a garden shed and resource building for the community garden society.  A post and beam frame will be ready to infill with cordwood by the workshop participants and a sod/herb roof will be added during the weekend as well.  There will be time on Sunday for some individual consultations with Rob Roy.  Bring your plans and ideas.

MEALS:

Lunches will be provided but please bring camp utensils/plates/bowls and cups to reduce your environmental impact.  A barbeque will be held Saturday evening at the site.  Barbeque  provided, just bring something to put on it.

ACCOMMODATIONS:

Motels and bed and breakfasts are located within walking distance to the workshop site.  University campus housing and camping are available on the outskirts of town.  Some billeting may be available on a first-come, first served basis.  Registrants will receive a complete information package detailing accommodation and food services.

REGISTRATION:

Registration will be limited to 17 participants.  Workshop tuition will be $275.00 per person or $500.00 per couple (Canadian $).  Half of the total tuition is required two weeks prior to the workshop date.  The remainder of the tuition fee is payable at registration time on June 11, 1999.  Cheques can be issued to Community Gardens Prince George Society.

CONTACT:   Jovanka Djordjevich at Tel/Fax: (250) 564-3859 or jovanka@bcgroup.net

